Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Washington, DC 20511

Ms. Ginger P. McCall

Electronic Privacy Information Center
1718 Connecticut Avenue

Suite 200

Washington, DC 20009

JUN 15 201

Reference: DF-2012-00059
Dear Ms, McCall:

We received your 8 June 2012 facsimile to the Office of the Director of National
Intelligence (ODNI), wherein you appealed our lack of response to your 28 March 2012
request, under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), for the *...National
Counterterrorism Center’s ‘NCTC?) ‘priority list’ of databases that the Center
intends to copy in its entirety.”

We accept your appeal and it will be processed in accordance with the FOIA, 5 -
U.S.C. § 552, as amended. If you have any questions, please call the ODNI Requester
Service Center at (703) 874-8500.
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